
Sam Rayburn Reunion 
Association                 2025 

 
The 2025 reunion planning is in process for May 4, 2025 (Sunday) to May 
9, 2025 (Friday).  This year’s reunion will be held in Kerrville Texas at the 
Inn of the Hills Hotel and Conference center.  Inn of the Hills is located at 
1001 Jct, Hwy.  It is approximately 1.5 miles North West of historic 
downtown Kerrville.  At this time many of our outings are in the planning 
stage, but you can make your reservations at the hotel now.  You can make 
a reservation over the phone or by the internet. 

Phone Reservations:  830/895-5000 or 800/292-5690 (Ask for Group 
Reservations).  Website:  www.innofthehills.com 

Rate:  $119.00 ++ Std King or Queen Room *; $129.00 ++ Pool-side 
Cabana King or Queen*  
(*Includes full-breakfast for two with $10 per additional person) 

Reservation Link: Click or copy the below link into your web browser 
(Once you navigate to the Inn of the Hills reservations it should indicate  
USS Sam Rayburn Submarine Reunion).  Indicate date of arrival and date 
of departure (be sure you show the correct year).  Use the UPDATE link 
and select your room (5 or 6 options for rooms are listed) and complete the 
reservation process.  
https://res.windsurfercrs.com/ibe/details.aspx?propertyid=16590&nights=1&nights=1&checkin=5/4/2025&group=2505NAVYVE&lang=en-us  

Cut-off Date:  April 1, 2025 

Reservations can be canceled 24 hours before arriving without penalties.  
For those that like to RV we will be sending out information on local options 
at a later date.  

Again, we are in the process of arranging for the local events we will be 
hosting.  This information will be coming out in the near future.  At that time 
you will be able to sign up for what you would like to participate in.  

 


